Supplier Diversity Inclusion Plan - Fiscal Year 2018

Agency: Commission on Hispanic Affairs

Contact: Lisa van der Lugt 360-725-5661 lisa.vanderlugt@cha.wa.gov

Name Telephone Email

Agency's plan to increase participation of small minority-, women- and veteran-owned firms:

We make every effort to use small minority owned businesses, while still trying to be efficient with taxpayer dollars. For instance, we use will use Latino owned restaurants and businesses when we have commissioner meetings. We opened a satellite office in a Latino owned building in Granger, WA. We will continue to look at way to financially support small minority businesses.

R10/16 1